

November 7, 2003

Judge Tom Webb PO Box 517 Sublette, KS 67877

Dear Judge Webb-

I want to thank you for your contribution as a presenter for the 27<sup>th</sup> Annual Governor's Conference for the Prevention of Child Abuse and Neglect. The evaluations have been compiled and reviewed and they proclaim that the conference was a success.

WHITE LAKES MALL 3616 SW TOPEKA BLVD P.O. BOX 5268 TOPEKA, KS 66605-0268 785-274-3100 785-274-3188 (FAX)

PREVENTION &
COMMUNITY PROGRAMS
WEST HALL
300 SW OAKLEY
TOPEKA, KS 66606
785-235-1611
785-235-1822 (FAX)

OTHER LOCATIONS

ANDOVER CIMARRON CLAY CENTER CONCORDIA CUNNINGHAM DEERFIELD GARDEN CITY HAYS HUGOTON HUTCHINSON JOHNSON/MANTER JUNCTION CITY KANSAS CITY KINGMAN LAKIN LEOTI LIBERAL MANHATTAN MARYSVILLE NORWICH OLATHE PITTSBURG PRATT SALINA SATANTA SCOTT CITY STAFFORD TOPEKA. ULYSSES WICHITA

Our attendance topped out at 400 professionals including social workers, nurses, healthy start home visitors, attorneys, mediators, foster parents, law enforcement, psychologists, educators and many others.

It is only with the heartfelt contributions of talented, knowledgeable professionals such as yourself that we continue to be able to offer those who work directly with children and families to prevent child abuse and neglect in our state an educational experience of high quality.

Thank you again for taking time out of your busy schedule, for speaking so eloquently on the urgency of issues facing children and families in our communities, and for sharing our vision of improving the quality of life for children and families in Kansas.

Sincerely,

Rachely Herrandez

Rachelle Rake Hernandez







